From: DeCelles, David 
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 4:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Lunch

As part of a leadership initiative in which alumni of the University of Chicago Law School meet with incoming first year law students, I attended a lunch at the law school on September 26, at which I was provided lunch.  I am reporting this under MCC 2-156-142.  Please confirm receipt of this email.
 

Thanks,
 

David H. DeCelles
Assistant Corporation Counsel
City of Chicago Law Department, Appeals Division
